

To: GMCB Team and Health Care Advocate Policy Team

From: Vicki Loner, CEO OneCare Vermont

CC: Sara Barry, Tom Borys, Amy Bodette, Joan Zipko, Carrie Wulfman, Rachel Pilcher

Date: April 14, 2023

Subject: Appendix Two Response to GMCB's March 14, 2023 "Letter to OneCare – Data

Analytics Transition"

Dear Green Mountain Care Board and Health Care Advocate Policy Teams:

Please find, attached, Appendix Two Response to GMCB's March 14, 2023 "Letter to OneCare – Data Analytics Transition."

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted, OneCare

Vicki Loner, CEO